
Neasden Primary School 
Neasden Close 

Wembley Park Avenue 
Hull 

HU8 0QB 
Tel (01482) 791169 

Email: admin@neasden.het.academy 
          Website: neasdenprimary.org.uk 

 

Humber Education Trust is an exempt charity regulated by the Secretary of State for Education. 
It is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company number 08682547),  

whose registered office is at c/o Bude Park Primary, Cookbury Close, Bransholme, HU7 4EY 

 

Adelaide Primary, Broadacre Primary, Christopher Pickering Primary, Clifton Primary, Frederick Holmes School, Ganton School, Maybury 

Primary, Neasden Primary, Parkstone Primary, St Nicholas Primary, Tweendykes School and Woodland Primary 

                                                        
                                                                     

Thursday 13th February 2025 

 

Clubs for Spring 2 

 

Dear Families, 

 I am delighted to let you know that we are now in the position of booking places for the clubs that will run 

next half term. These clubs are in addition to our daily after school club. The following clubs will run for 6 weeks 

starting week commencing 24th February and will begin at the end of the school day until 4:15: 

Monday  Gymnastics with Timeout Physical Education for Years 1 to 6. 

Tuesday Football with Tigers Trust for Years 1 & 2. 

Wednesday Dance with Flex Dance for Year 1 to Year 6. 

Orienteering with Mr Hoult for Years 3 & 4 

Thursday Dodgeball with Timeout Physical Education for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Film with Miss Lakin for Years Reception, 1 & 2 

Computing with Miss Horner for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Art and Craft with Mrs Goucher for Years 3 & 4 

 

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis, booking using the school money payment 

system. If the club shows as unavailable online, it is likely to be full, please contact the school office to join the 

waiting list. A nominal payment of £1 for the half term for each club, allows us to use the online booking system. All 

clubs are subsidised by the school and places in clubs are subject to regular attendance and adherence to the school 

behaviour expectations.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Drinkall 

Headteacher 


